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VOLLEYBALL SUMMER CAMP COMING TO SSC IN JUNE

SOUTH HOLLAND, IL — The South Suburban College Volleyball Program is still accepting
registrations for their Summer Camps for boys and girls from 3" through g grade along with a
high school camp from June 24-25, 2019. The goal of the camps is to improve fundamentals and
to have some fun along the way. Registration is encouraged by June 18" to ensure a spotin
camp.

38" Grade Camp:

Dates: June 24 and 25, 2019
Time: 9:30 a.m.—12:00 p.m.
Cost: $30.00 per camper

High School 9"-12™ Grade Camp:

Dates: June 24 and 25, 2019
Time: 6:00 p.m.—9:00 p.m.
Cost: $30.00 per camper

Family discounts are available. For more information or to register, please contact Coach
Michelle Orth (708) 655-9965 or email morth@ssc.edu. SSC is located at 15800 South State
Street, South Holland, Illinois.

HitH#



